
Page 1 of 2 

 

 
CITY OF EDEN – MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL  
 
THRU:  BRAD CORCORAN, CITY MANAGER 
 
FROM:  DENA REID, WATER PLANT SUPERINTENDENT 
 
DATE:  JANUARY 5, 2015 
 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION EXPLAINING CHLORAMINES  

 
 
The Eden City Council has given the approval for the addition of chloramines to the 
disinfection treatment in our efforts to achieve compliance with the new EPA 
Disinfection/Disinfection Byproduct Rule – Stage 2. A short presentation to explain 
chloramination has been created and will be presented to Council. The presentation 
should help explain the reason for the chloramines as well as the history, locations of 
other municipal systems that have switched and what will be needed for a successful 
switch to chloramines. The presentation should help Council answer questions that 
may be asked by water customers of the City of Eden. 
 


